


Cc: 'Division 3, Crystal Kissel' <CKissel@rockyview.ca>
Subject: comments on development application PL20220071

Hello Jasmine – I’d like to make a few comments on the above application:
This is another development among a number of others in the Cochrane lakes area, which is
fine. But my concern is that there is no integration from either a road access standpoint or
more importantly pathway interconnectivity between all these various developments and the
town of Cochrane itself. Our world and society priorities are changing and new developments
like this need to reflect that from a climate change, carbon footprint, cost of living, etc
standpoint. With the continuing development and use of E-bicycles, more and more people
are using them. Looking into the future… even 5 or 10 years, it’s easy to imagine e-bikes
becoming far more commonplace. By making some small changes to these new
developments, we have an opportunity to make some significant improvements to how area
residents recreate and commute. Most major urban centres, Calgary as well, have shown
improving cycling infrastructure has major benefits to the overall community. RVC should be
applying this same approach to more rural communities.
As for this particular development, it has 5 new roadway intersections which I believe should
be reduced (to two). This will minimize traffic accident potentials.

Thank you for your consideration.
Stan Vander Helm
8 Monterra Cove
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